
Gateway Gossip 



15th July 2022



Dear all, 

Another week passes by so quickly for us all. 



More transition sessions were undertaken this week and a big thanks to our new
teachers Miss Hett and Mr McCormick for joining us for the sessions this week. It has
been a very successful period of time for the children to get used to their next year

group, teachers and expectations. Well done to all concerned as all sessions were
very well received and successful.



The Summer Fair was on Thursday and what a fabulous time we had! Well done to all
the staff involved and especially Miss Makinson who organised so much. We raised an

amazing £900.00 which is remarkable - thanks to everyone concerned!
Then we had the 100% attendance party on Wednesday! Another great afternoon
with so many attendees - well done to all those children, and more so the parents,
who have ensured children have been in school all year - please keep up the great

work.



Our Ofsted inspection report is now on the Ofsted website. Please read if you
haven't done so already. It is a fabulous read and really reflects all we try to do

daily in school. Look out for more publicity and signage to celebrate around school
very soon! The children’s party is next week and I'm sure it will be another fabulous

occasion in school.



Remember we finish school next Friday at 2.00pm. Please collect children promptly. 



Have a lovely weekend.
With my best wishes,

Mrs Robinson



Dates To Remember
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Gateway Extra
WC 18.07.22

Tuesday Crafts 
Crafts

Wednesday



Thursday 
Final Gateway
Extra this year

Please book through the
school office. Let us know if
your child has any allergies.







Wednesday 20th July 
Gateway's Got Talent 



Thursday 21st July 

Year 6 performance.
Dojo Shop  open. 

After School Club final day.



Friday 22nd July 
Break up for Summer at 2pm.








YEAR 6
Tuesday 19th July - Year 6 Water

Fight
Thursday 21st July Evening - Year 6

Leavers Disco





Wednesday 31st August 
School opens for Nursery and

Years  1-6



Thursday 1st September
Reception Starters Group A and B






Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate!

Headteacher
 award 

Headteacher
 award 

Attendance Award
N - Joshua

RB - Jackson
RG - Toby
1B - Lillie

1G - Zackary
2B - Ruby
2G - Nell

3B - Casey-Leigh
3G - Codie-Wade

4B - Jack
4G - Chase
5B - Willow

5G - Laighton-John
6B - Tasha
6G - KatieWell done to all our winners! 

 
1B

Thea

1G
Romeo



2B

Tamara

2G
Molly-Rae









Star
Award




N - Archie-Lee
RB - Tobias 

RG - Everyone
1B - Ruby
1G - Kuba

2B - Caiden
2G - Oliver
3B - Olivia

3G - Riley-James
4B  - Caitlin
4G - Maillie

5B - Josh
5G - Natalia
6B - Rydham

6G - Lacey-May

Core
 Award

N - Victoria
RB - Evie

RG - Gabriella
1B - Libby-Mae

1G - Lucy
2B - Kurtiss

2G - Sebastian
3B - Poppy
3G - Shaye

4B - Matthew
4G - Zak

5B - Amelia
5G - 

6B - Olivia
6G - Christian

Reading Award
 





3B
Bailey

3G
Lexi

4B
Joshua

4G
Jenson








 
5B

Ebonie

5G
Charlie




6B
Stevi




6G
Alexa






 
RB







RG
Logan



 







N - Kaylum
RB - Olivia

RG - Macauley
1B - Niamul

1G - Zayn
2B - Imogen
2G - Preston
3B - Vikoria
3G - Rocky
4B - Izzie

4G - Malaya
5B - Daisymae

5G - Xavier
6B - Tyler
6G - Anna

RB

3G



29

27 38

51 33

53 51

27 62

80 89

78

Newton CurieKingEarheart

1st

1st



 Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 Nursery, Reception,

Year 1 and 2 

Winner



1st



2nd 3rd 4th

 House  Teams 



Overall

Staff Shoutout

Overall Points




Thank you to
Miss Makinson

and Team
Gateway for

organising and
producing an

amazing
Summer Fair.

The winners from the 'guess
the amount of gems'

activity were Harry G in
Year 6 and second place was

Kacey K in Year 4.



1st place is a ticket for a
family of 4 to Blackpool Zoo
and the opportunity to feed

the giraffes
2nd place is a ticket for a

family of 4 to Blackpool Zoo.





Year 5 and 6 



Year 1 and 2 



Gateway’s Amazing Learning! 



Year 3 and 4 



Early Years






 What a fantastic week in Early Years. 'The
Ridiculous Rhyme Show' was enjoyed with

lots of laughter on Monday. We've been
busy making cakes for the Summer Fair,
thank you to another who donated. A big
"THANK YOU" to all the grown ups who

came to watch the Reception assembly, no
doubt you were as proud of the children as

we were, lots of happy tears were
following.

The children were brilliant in their
transition to Year 1. We are looking
forward to our last week together!  




This week in Year 3, we have been learning
about Kenning poems in English and continued
exploring Geometry in Maths, learning about
parallel and perpendicular lines - we even

managed to find some examples in the
classroom as part of our maths exploration!!
We have finished our journey to Tudor Times
and what an amazing History topic has been...
When was the Battle of Bosworth again? And

the cure for a cough? And then into
transition, and now here we are at our final

weekend, heading into our final week of Year
3....What will it bring? Hold on to your hats!

It's going to be busy and probably quite
emotional!

This week we have been writing our own
independent stories based on our 'defeating

the monster' tale, focusing on adding fronted
adverbials and expanded noun phrases into
our writing. In Maths we have continued our
work on Place Value by exploring rounding
numbers to the nearest thousand. In DT this
week the children have finally put their skill
to the test by creating their own lighthouse,
complete with light bulb and on/off switch.

Thursday and Friday, the children have really
enjoyed getting to know their new teacher

ready for next year.

Year 1 have enjoyed their
transition days and they have
been busy settling into their
future classrooms. They have

been thinking about what animal
they would like to be and why as
well taking part in lots of games
to help them get to know their

new teacher. 

Year 5 have had a very productive
week this week. We have started

the week by exploring a new
extract from 'The Lion, the Witch
and the wardrobe'. Year 5 have
been planning their own diary

entry about their experiences of
entering the wardrobe. In Maths,
we have been translating shapes
on a grid by plotting coordinates.

Swimming was one of our
highlights this week as we had the

opportunity to play water polo.
The children loved this! 

This week, Year 6 have been
completing transition activities
getting ready for their move to

high school! This has been a
fantastic opportunity for students

to look back at their years at
Gateway and think about the

opportunities that are ahead. Next
week, we look forward to our end

of year activities and our final
year at Gateway. One week left

Year 6! 





Our Week In Pictures



School Website QR Code 

Have a lovely weekend!

 @GatewayFCAT



Blackpool Gateway Academy  

and
Early Years Blackpool-Gateway


